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 A messy house is a sign of a happy quilter! 

2011 Officers 
President: 
Fran Suchocki 
fsts4442@cybermesa.com 
Vice Presidents: 
1st VP-JoAnn 
Painter 
jpainter@q.com 
2nd VP-Liz 
Martineau 
Liz4_always@yahoo.com 
Secretary: 
Jacqueline Krohn 
Treasurer: 
Joan Williams 
williamstj@earthlink.net 

Chairs: 
Publicity: 
Terry Foxx 
storyteler@comcast.net 

Community 
Service: 
Marilyn Minshall 
mjminshall@q.com 
Membership: 
Ann Daley 
anndaley@earthlink.net 
Webmaster: 
Shirley 
Klosterbuer 
sklostb@earthlink.net 
Newsletter: 
Lyn Haval 
lhaval@hotmail.com 
 
Quilt Show: 
Volunteer needed 
Donation Quilt: 
Volunteer needed 
 
Mystery Quilt: 
Debbie McLin 
damclin@gmail.com 
Debbie Claytor 
coolclaytors@att.net 
 

 

May 2011 Guild Meeting 
            Tuesday, May 24 
     White Rock Baptist Church 
 
      Game Night 
       

Our May guild meeting is on Tuesday,  May 24 from 
7:00 pm to 9:00 pm at the White Rock 
Baptist Church.   

We have another fun game for everyone with 
wonderful prizes!!  HINT:  What do you know about 
block names?   

If you have any questions, please contact Jo Ann 
Painter at 672-1583, 490-3438 
or jpainter@q.com OR Liz Martineau at 670-5069 
or liz4_always@yahoo.com.  

(No, we are not going to give out answers ahead of 
time!) 

Bring a friend…there will be fun for all!! 

     
Mystery Quilt Block 3 is called “Alabama.”  If you are 
receiving this newsletter as e-mail, the directions will not 
be in a separate attachment.  For some reason, it 
wouldn’t work this time.  See page 4 and 5 of the 
newsletter. 

 



News From the President: 

Hi, everyone! 

If you had a chance to finish the quilts from last month’s “Quilting for Others”, please 
bring them to the meeting for “show and tell.”  This is an especially needy time around 
the country due to tornadoes and flooding, and any quilts we can give will be greatly 
appreciated. 
Start planning now for our August meeting and workshop (23rd and 24th) with Sharon 
Schamber, who will teach about free-motion quilting. 
Donna Smith has purchased the fabric for the 2012 donation quilt, so we are making 
progress on that front. 
I hope to see everyone at game night this month.  Jo Ann has a fun night planned for us 
all.   
 
Fran (via Lyn) 

 
 
Out and About… 

Beginning quilters!!  Marilyn Minshall would like to get a group started to help beginning 
quilters.  Please call her at 672-3499 to get together and find out needs of beginners.  She 
needs helpers (teachers) and someone to teach!!  Give her a call if you’re interested. 

 

 Our library has many interesting and fun books available to buy.  I picked one up that’s 
called “How NOT to Make a Prize-winning Quilt” by Ami Simms.  Here are some of her 
suggestions, mostly for hand-quilters:  (You are welcome to borrow it if you want the 
details…) 

*If nothing falls off, you’re doing OK. 

*If something goes wrong, it must be the pattern. 

*If it doesn’t fit, pull on it or cut it off. 

*People with big chests shouldn’t quilt in small cars.  

*If you want warmth, buy an electric blanket. 

*Only sissies machine quilt. 



Future Fun for Piecemakers:  

June 2011 “QUILT AS DESIRED”  How many times have we read that one!  You 
spend hours and hours piecing and/or appliquéing that wonderful quilt top and 
when it comes to deciding how to quilt it, you throw up your hands in frustration.  
That’s where your quilter guild mates can help you with their range of experience 
and creative talents.  If you have any quilt tops that are unquilted or partially 
quilted, bring them to the meeting and get some ideas and advice for the quilting 
designs and approaches.  We’ll also have someone, or a person of your choosing, 
who will take notes so you don’t have to remember everything.  The June guild 
meeting is Tuesday, June 28 from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm at the Los Alamos United 
Church.  If you have any questions, please contact Jo Ann Painter at 672-
1583, 490-3438 or jpainter@q.com OR Liz Martineau at 670-5069 
or liz4_always@yahoo.com.    
 

 August 2011 SHARON SCHAMBER  Here's your opportunity to learn and/or 
hone your skills with free motion quilting!!  Sharon Schamber, of Payson AZ, will 
be presenting a lecture and trunk show for our evening program on Tuesday, 
August 23, from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm.  She will also conduct a workshop the 
following day entitled "Basic Freeform Feathers" from her series "Domestic 
Machine Quilting."  The workshop starts with learning to free motion quilt with four 
basic shapes.  Then you will learn to put them together to create a meandering 
feather and many other quilting patterns without having to mark your top.  Sharon 
has a long background in fabrics and was head designer-owner of Deja Vu and 
Time and Eternity Fashions in Phoenix, AZ for over 25 years. She retired from her 
upscale bridal and formal wear business in 1994 and has since devoted her 
energies toward designing and making quilts. She actively competes and wins 
awards at shows across the country. Sharon teaches hand and domestic machine 
quilting, hand painting, applique, longarm quilting, beadwork and binding 
techniques. Sharon has won multiple Best of Show awards at both IQA, Houston 
TX and AQS, Paducah KY among others.  You can read more about Sharon at her 
website:  www.sharonschamber.com. If you have any questions, please contact 
Jo Ann Painter at 672-1583, 490-3438 or jpainter@q.com OR Liz 
Martineau at 670-5069 or liz4_always@yahoo.com. 
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Future Programs for Los Alamos Piecemakers Guild 
 
Tuesday, May 24: Game Night, White Rock Baptist Church (no workshop) 
Tuesday, June 28: “Quilt as Desired”, Los Alamos United Church 
 
No meeting in July—Enjoy your summer!! 
 
Tuesday, August 23, Sharon Schamber, White Rock Baptist Church 
Wednesday, August 24, Sharon Schamber workshop, White Rock Baptist 
Church 
Tuesday, September 27, Potluck/Membership, Los Alamos United Church (no 
workshop) 
Tuesday, October 25, TBD, White Rock Baptist Church 
Tuesday, November 15, TBD, Los Alamos United Church 
 

No meeting in December -- Happy Holidays!! 

 

Los Alamos Piecemakers Quilt Guild 
P.O. Box 261 
Los Alamos, New Mexico  87544 


